


DISCUSSION Faculty and Staff Networking 

 
 President Dawson discussed implementing the “ULM Warhawk Nestworking Group.” This will not be a 

university-sponsored group. It will serve as a social media page that you can join in hopes of becoming 
more familiar with fellow faculty and staff on campus that we do not interact with on a regular basis. 
There is a potential meeting scheduled at Monterey Grill on September 29, 2017.  

 
 Kelli Cole was asked to be on a committee that will be looking into possible changes to the current 

policy for graduating students pertaining to final exams, course assignments, and the timing of the 
graduation ceremony. She would like feedback on this matter.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


